
June 6th, 1923.

Dr. R. Bruce Taylor,
Principal, Queen* s University, 
Kingston, Ont.

Dear Principal Taylor

I have your letter of the
4th instant re Joshi.

I have decided not to make any 
further efforts to bring him to Canada next Fall. 
A fevv lectures from him would have been very 
interesting, out I do not believe the students 
generally would have attended a course by him 
unless they could get aredit for such attendance.

I have also made some inquiries 
irom Hebraska, where he was an exchange professor, 
and froçj what I am told I do not think they would 
be willing to take him on again.

Tlth all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully.


